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September 14, 1982 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
DX Listening Post 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

How nice to hear from you regarding your reception 
of our transmission on September 7, 1982. Your letter 
and transcription of our broadcast of that date is most 
accurate. 

You say we are about 620 airmiles apart; and to 
consider that you heard us at that early hour is even 

more exciting and curious since at 6:01 A.M. WGCA, 
according to F.C.C. regulations, was broadcasting at 
reduced power! Indeed:, we were broadcasting at a mere 

250 watts. 

WGCA is an affiliate of the ABC Information Radio 
Network. That newscast was followed by an exclusive 
feature on WGCA called SOUNDOFF. SOUNDOFF handles 
listener complaints or questions as regards local 
government services, etc., etc. Each Soundoff ends with: 
LET US HELP, AT WGCA. 

All ,of us here at WGCA were very pleased to hear, 
from you. And I must say your equipment must really be 
superlative. I'm sure that you really enjoy your hobby. 
We here at WGCA really do enjoy radio, too. 

Again, thanks for your letter. 

Mark Z erman 
Acting P ogram 
Di 
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